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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Re: Signal Reservoir 1 Expansion, M-2017-013 

Comaniciu - DNR, Ioana <ioana.comaniciu@state.co.us> Wed, Aug 8, 2018 at 1:05 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: Joanna Williams - DNR <joanna.williams@state.co.us>

Hello Jared,
 
The affidavit for the dedication of Todd Creek's Consolidated Mutual Water for the DRMS Permit No. M2017-013 is
accepted for the purpose of the pending SWSP and/or as long as the reservoir exposes ground water. I hope this
answers your question.
Sincerely,  
 

 
Ioana Comaniciu, P.E. 
Water Resources Engineer

 
 
  P 303-866-3581 x 8246  
  1313 Sherman St., Suite 818, Denver, CO 80203
   ioana.comaniciu@state.co.us  | www.water.state.co.us  
 
On Tue, Aug 7, 2018 at 7:42 AM, Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> wrote: 

Good morning Ioana, 
 
Todd Creek Village Metropolitan District would like to dedicate water for permanent augmentation in lieu of bonding for
the installation of a clay liner for the Signal 1 Reservoir Expansion application M-2017-013.  They indicate they will be
submitting the attached document to your office.  Please let me know if this is acceptable and we can move forward
with the approval of the DRMS application. 
 
Thanks   
 
Jared 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: <don@pssmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Aug 2, 2018 at 4:26 PM 
Subject: Re: Signal Reservoir 1 Expansion, M-2017-013 
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>, Gina Burke <gburke@jehnwater.com> 
 
 

Jared,

Attached is the recorded Water Rights affidavit for DWR.

I am sending this to Gina Burke ( our water engineer) as well; she will be forwarding it to Joanna at DWR per their
conversation.

Please let me know what, if anything, you need from me.

Have a good weekend!,

Don
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Don Summers

TCVMD 

720.373.7373

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individuals to whom it is addressed. Its contents
(including attachments) are confidential and may be privileged information. If you are not an intended recipient, you
must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy or print its contents. If you receive this email in error, please notify the sender
or reply by e-mail and delete or destroy this message.

 

 

 
 
 
--  

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III

 

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 |  F 303.832.8106 |  

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us
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